
From: Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com> 

Date: Thu, Sep 22, 2016 at 10:46 PM 

Subject: WPPX: Last Swim Day Is Sunday 

To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com> 

 

The WPHA Board of Directors announces that this Sunday, September 25 will be the last swim day 

for this pool season. 

The pool maintenance company will close the pool, get it ready for the winter and cover it on 

Monday, September 26. 

Look for the pool to reopen in May 2017. 

*** 
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